
December 19, 2022

Regular School Board Meeting Notice

The Board of Directors of Fife School District will hold a Board Meeting on

Monday, December 19, 2022 at 6:00 pm. This meeting has been changed and

now will be held via Zoom due to the uncertainty of the weather.

https://fifeschools.zoom.us/j/81688518685?pwd=WEtuNVVPK3hFd21IM1Bv

OW1jejk3QT09

Fife Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer
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